## 13th February 2023

Dear parents and carers,



From next term we will be using a new validated phonics scheme, Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised. I would like to invite you to an information evening on Tuesday 14th February at 5.30pm about how the programme works, the changes that you will notice when reading at home and to keep you up to date with what your child will be learning in school phonics and early reading.

It is a great opportunity for you to find out about why we have opted for Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised validated phonics scheme, what your child will be learning and when, also for you to ask any questions that you may have.

The invite is open to all parents and carers, but it is mainly relevant for parents of children in nursery, reception and year one, or if you are aware that your child receives extra support in reading.

Please can you let me know if you are planning to attend by submitting your name on this form <u>— Click here</u>

Kind regards

Nicola Moody

**English Lead**